
   

   

October 2012 

P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370                             houseofhopecc@gmail.com                           Phone: 360-779-7722 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the child I sponsor for the month of  [   ]  October    [   ]  November   [   ]  3 months 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Reference Number: _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________________________________Phone _______________________________ 

 

Enclosed is my gift of $______________ for the following use:  [   ]  Finish the Kitchen    [   ] General Fund           

Additional Comments: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

Remove this portion and mail with your next monthly contribution. 

 

Awakening  

Orphanage                                                          
House of Hope 

Community Centers 

 

  Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  

Exchange Rate  

$1.00 US =  8.15 Hryvnia 

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                   

First, I would like to thank you 

for investing in our outreach to 

the Awakening Orphanage.  As 

I mentioned before, your 

provisions of time, money, and 

prayer, provide a life-line to 

our children.   
 
Planning is now underway to bring both Pastor Leonid and his 

daughter, Lilya, to this country.  Although the primary purpose of 

their visit is to raise support though speaking engagements, they 

also plan to visit with Leonid’s ailing father living in the Seattle 

area.  Due to challenges in securing a Visa for Lilya, their flight 

schedule and itinerary is yet to be established.  We are hopeful 

they will arrive 

sometime this month and stay approximately 

four weeks.  This will be Lilya’s first visit to 

the United States.  She has been stubbornly 

resistant to our pleas to accompany her father 

on such a trip.  Lilya is very shy and unassuming 

and extremely uncomfortable with any praise 

or sacrifice directed her way.  She once 

explained to me that she didn’t want the praise 

that was rightfully God’s.  It is my hope that 

many of you get the chance to meet them both.  

We will do our best to make their schedule 

known once it’s established.  I ask for your 

prayers of travel mercies on their behalf. 

 

 

Introducing our Admin. 
Assistant who also 

serves as our translator 
when our Board Members 

are in Ukraine. 

Lilya  
 

 

 


